
October 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Kross 

Back Channels Magazine 

P.O. Box 9 

Franklin Park, NJ 08823 

 

Dear Mr. Kross: 

 

Per your request by telephone on October 15, 1996, I have enclosed a copy of FBI document 

124-10144-10086. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


